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Awards Assembly  

Congratulations to all of the children who received awards at our Awards Assembly. This was a 

wonderful celebration of the children's achievements. Although we could not invite parents into the 

assembly, the children have brought their awards home and will  be bringing a photograph to celebrate 

their achievements.  



Parent Workshops 

 

Thank you to parents who attended the Parent Workshops this week, we hope that you found them 

informative and now have additional strategies to support your child at home. If you could not attend 
the workshops, the slides and information shared are available on the school website.  

Movie Night  

On Thursday 20th January, we will be having a Movie Night in school. This will run after school at will 

finish at 5:30. A letter will follow with further information about this exciting event.  

Uniform 

We have noticed recently that an increasing number of our children are coming to school in trainers. 

Please can we remind parents that all children should be wearing black, smart, flat shoes to school as 

detailed in our uniform policy. Could all parents please ensure that their child wears the correct 
footwear in school from next week. We appreciate your support with this.  

Word of the Week  

 



The Word of the Week next week is 'Inspire'. Year 3 have produced a wonderful video to aid us in our 

reflection of this and to encourage us all to consider who inspires us and how our actions and words can 

inspire others. The word inspire is linked to the celebration of Martin Luther King Day on 17th Janu ary.  

Parish News 

A reminder that Mass at St. Joseph's is on Saturday evening at 5.00pm. Please remember to book using 
the usual booking system.  


